
UNAPPROVED 

Selectboard Meeting Minutes                                                                  October 23, 2017 

 

This special meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:04 p.m. at the Town Offices in 

Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members present: Zeke Goodband, Jerelyn Wilson, Hugh Worden, and Joe Cook. 

 

Also present: Alex Wilson.   

 

The Selectboard discussed all of the candidates for the vacancy attributable to the recent passing 

of Steve Glabach, namely Steve Tavella, Suzanne Weinberg, Lewis White, Bill Holiday and 

Cindy Jerome.  The consensus was that as we are entering the budget season the three 

candidates who have served previously on our Selectboard would be able to contribute 

immediately, given their experience.  Accordingly, interviews will be scheduled with Lewis 

White, Bill Holiday and Cindy Jerome starting at 5 p.m. this Wednesday, October 25th.  Joe 

agreed to draft an e-mail addressed to Steve Tavella and Suzanne Weinberg, and circulate it 

among the other members of the Selectboard for their approval.   

 

There being no other business to come before the Board, following a motion by Joe that was 

seconded by Jerelyn, the meeting was adjourned at 5:50 p.m.   

 

______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

______________________________ 

Zeke Goodband, Chair 

 

 

______________________________ 

Joe Cook, Clerk 

 

 

Submitted by: Joe Cook, Clerk 


